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9 January 2020

Dear Primary 6 Parent,

Transition 2020-2021

A very important meeting for your child has been arranged for Thursday 6" February 2020 at 1900 in our school
hall. The meeting will last one hour.

This meeting is intended to deal with the many concerns facing parents with pupils in Primary 6 regarding testing,
opting out of the tests, choosing a post primary school and helping your child make the transition as smoothly as
possible to his/her next school.

All children whether they are planning to do AQE, GL, neither or both should be represented. It is anticipated that
at least one parent from each family will be in attendance.

Ms Hynds, Principal, will be present to talk to parents specifically about the transition to Saintfield High School.

The format of the evening will follow will be:

e The Process S Moore / R Fegan 20 min
e P6 Preparation J Eadie 15 min
e Transition to Saintfield High School Ms Hynds 15 min
e Queries S Moore 10 min

It is hoped that P6 and P7 staff will also be in attendance.

It is hoped that any queries or concerns you will have will be allayed and that you will be able to provide the
necessary reassurance and help to your children during the next stage of their schooling.

Please put this date in your diary and plan to be in attendance.

Yours sincerely,

S.u. F’“V

S H Moore



